



**Date:** 10 October 2018

**Time:** 7:25pm

### In Attendance

6 members

### Apologies

Dave and Jacquie James, Chris and Brodie Gablonski, Barry Godwin, Kevin Friske.

### Approval of Minutes

The Minutes were read/moved by Mac and seconded by Donna

### Inward Correspondence

Emails from a number of riders pledging their assistance for the upcoming MX/Trailride weekend. Their details were tabled.

### Outward Correspondence

Nil

### Business Arising from Minutes

All discussed the availability of a shed for Dray,s

### Treasurer's Report

Read/Moved by Donna, 2<sup>nd</sup>. Mac.

Bank Balance shows \$30,704.85.

## General Business

- Enduro direction arrows are being printed.
- Discussion around the possibility of a one day event on 10/11 hinging on availability of volunteers.
- All systems are go for weekend of 10/11 as Xmas ride at Neusavale.
- Suggestion of an erosion control measure at Neusavale track to prevent further serious erosion.
- Membership format discussed vs current club constitution. Matter to be pursued.
- CCQ RLF was given permission to use some of GMCC items namely track barrier and some posts.
- Outgoing Pres AI thanked all for their loyalty and effort throughout the year.

## New Business

Nil

## Announcements

Nil

## Next Meeting

Wednesday 14 November 2018

Motion to adjourn was made at 8:10pm and was passed unanimously.